
  

  Page 1 of 1 

Executive Board meeting 27 October 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-third meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft rules on the secondment of national experts to Eurojust. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft vacancy notice for the Data Protection Officer and endorsed its 
submission to the European Data Protection Supervisor for consultation. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Executive Board Decision concerning the selection, extension of 
the term of office and removal from the office of the Administrative Director of Eurojust. 

The Executive Board discussed the next steps regarding the end of mandate of the Administrative Director.  

The Executive Board discussed the draft annual work plans and proposed projects 2022/2023 of the 
College Working Groups. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


